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Did you know that in addition to our versatile Base 
and Extender frame range, we also have a heavy 
duty alternative framework for larger services? 

Frameworks are assembled from standard set length 
end bars and cross bars to accommodate almost any 
size of the services being supported. Robust 50x50 
SHS end bars, combined with 100x50 RHS cross bars 
make up the frameworks that’s supported through M24 
fully adjustable leg assemblies and our larger 500mm2 
feet. 

Available from stock, these larger frameworks have the 
ability to support even the heaviest of equipment such 
as large air-handling units. 
Hot dip galvanised, and with built-in roof clearance, 
there is no better way of supporting building
 services upon flat roofs.

Flexi Heavy-Duty Range

More information on our Flexi Website: 

https://www.thebig5.ae/
http://flexisupportsystems.co.uk/
http://www.flexisupportsystems.co.uk
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Pump House Pumpkins

Our special Edition of the 
Christmas Newsletter comes 

out the 1st of December 
including all Promotions we 
will be doing this year! Don’t 

miss out and make sure 
you are subscribed to our 

Newsletter! You can subscribe to our 
Newsletter by clicking on 
the Christmas picture or 
sending us an email at 
marketing@pumph.co.uk

Minions, witches, scary faces...we had it all! 

 Have you been  
 the lucky one and 
 did you get your 
 sweets from   
 spotting ghosts 
 in our  October 
 Newsletter? 

As you can see, 
we also had a few 
pumpkins brought 
to Pump House, 
which were mostly 
made by kids! 

mailto:marketing%40pumph.co.uk?subject=Subscribe%20to%20Newsletter
mailto:marketing%40pumph.co.uk?subject=


Fan

Become a fan of our Multi-Fit Motors!

mailto:sales%40pumph.co.uk?subject=

